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21st March 2025 

Yr 3 Plant Workshop – Norfolk Wildlife Trust 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 30th April, Year 3 will be taking part in an exciting workshop in school to enhance our 
topic, ‘Plant Power’. This will be led by the Norfolk Wildlife Trust.  

The children will have the opportunity to explore the different parts of plants and what they need to 
survive, discover more about seed dispersal methods and go on a Scavenger Hunt to collect examples. 

In order to meet costs for running this experience, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 per 
child, which is to be paid in the usual way via ParentMail by Monday 28th April 2025. 

Best wishes,  

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

 

 

 


